Post Office Box 66555
Baton Rouge, La. 70896-6555
Phone (504) 925-7057
Fax (504) 925-7058

September 23, 1993

General Circular No. 28

To: State Police Commission Members, Colonel Paul W.
Fontenot, Russell J. Culotta, Foye L. Lowe, Jr., Rosemaxry
Hannie, Walt Smith, Thomas H. Normile, Baxter W. Welcrk,
Charles R. Dupuy, Mark Bascle, Allen T. Moss, Russell C.
Fontenot, Michael G. Rawson, Roger L. Jaubert, James I.
Matthews, III, Dennis J. Pellerin, Jerry W. Patrick,
william B. Stewart and Russell Cook, Sr.

Subject: October 11, 1993 State Police Commission Meeting

The State Police Commissiorn previously scheduled an additional
meeting for October 1993, to accommodate the Appeal of Edward 2.
Kuhnert. Counsel for Lieutenant Kuhnert has requested a
continuance of the hearing. Therefore, the October 11, 1953
special meeting of the State Police Commission has been cancelled.
However, the regular October meeting, scheduled for October 18,
1993, will proceed as scheduled.

Sincerely,
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Debra L. Johnson
Director



